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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $171, 633 

Income to date: $120, 800 

Needed: $50, 833 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speaker: Mitchell Peters 

Song Leader: Jaime Falk 

Offertory: Aliza Schroeder & Cyrus Falk 

 

Date: May 26, 2024 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 

-Visit Winkler Bible Camp on June 1 & 2 for 

awesome camp activities, tasty food, and so much 

fun for your family and friends! Come for the 

whole day or just a few hours for the price of 

$5.00/person. Visit  www.winklerbiblecamp.com  

 

MCI Announcement 
-Registration is now open for MCI’s 10th Annual 

Golf Classic at Minnewasta Golf and Country Club 

in Morden on Saturday, June 8th, 2024. Whether 

you are a beginner or avid golfer, we look forward 

to seeing all of you at the golf course. Register 
online today by visiting our website (mciblues.net) 

or email info@mciblues.net with any questions. We 

look forward to seeing you on the links! 

 

-YFC Altona Summer Fundraiser BBQs- starting 

Wednesday June 5th, and happening every 

Wednesday throughout the summer 11:30am to 

1:00pm at SV Coop Food store. All proceeds 

support YFC Altona programs. 

 

 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
June  2    -MCI Saengerfest in Gretna at MCI 

June  9    -Gerry Giesbrecht 

June 16   -Matt Giesbrecht/Church Picnic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr 

 Eva Schellenberg 

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen,  

Joshua Dyck (CCBR) Murray & Carol Honsberger, 

Eagles Wings Children’s Village, Pembina Valley 

Youth Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

http://www.winklerbiblecamp.com/
mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Awesome God, mighty are your works, and 
immeasurable is your power. Thank you for your love 
and mercy toward us, may we keep our eyes and our 

hearts fixed on you. Amen. 

 

Prayer 
-Please pray for Eva Schellenberg who is in 
hospital recovering from a fall this week & has 
pneumonia & Covid. She can not have visitors at 
this time.  
 
-TODAY is the Day of Prayer for Camp! We pray 

for the men & women who serve at camp, and for 

the children, youth, and families who will hear the 

good news of Jesus! 

 

Church Announcements 

-Our Annual Church Picnic will be happening on 
June 16th at the Church with a barbecue lunch to 
follow. Please bring a lawn chair or blanket to sit 
on as we plan to be outside. 
 

-Remembering God's faithfulness over 100 

years - April 14, 2025, marks the 100th 

anniversary of Blumenort Mennonite Church. 
As a congregation, we want to mark the occasion 

in a number of ways. Church council is looking for 

individuals who like to plan events, organize food, 

pray, and research history and faith stories to 

prepare for a celebration in Jun/July 2025. If this is 

something that interests you, please contact Karla 

Fehr at 327-5551 or gkfehr@hotmail.com 

 

-The BMC education committee would like to 

encourage all youth and young adults to consider 

serving at a summer Bible camp. We believe that 

this experience will strengthen your faith and have 

a lasting impact on your journey with the Lord, and 

we are excited to offer some financial assistance 

for your weeks of camp service. You can talk to 

anyone on the Education Committee for more 

information. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
May 26th, 2024 

   
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture: Proverbs 9:10, Ecclesiastes 12:13 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Message-“Fear of God/The Beginning of Wisdom”  

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
       

 
 

Youth Calendar 
May 29 – Bible Study 

June 7 (FRIDAY) – Activate. $35 per person. Register at 

Activate.ca sign a waiver at Activate Winnipeg West, and 

let Gerry know if you’re coming! Drop off at BMC at 

5:00pm, back by 11pm. 

May 31 (Friday) Senior Highs Outdoor games & Fire. 7-

10:30 
 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would like 

a visit, or have anything specific we can help with.  

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“Therefore let us be grateful for receiving a kingdom 
that cannot be shaken, and thus let us offer to God 

acceptable worship, with reverence and awe, for our 
God is a consuming fire.” Hebrews 12:28-29 ESV 

 
 
 

-Mennonite Collegiate Institute invites you to 

join us at Saengerfest on Sunday, June 2nd in 

Buhler Hall! Join us for a time of worship and a 

celebration of song, centered on the theme “Joy, 

Joy, Joy!” The worship service begins at 10:30 am, 

with lunch (by donation) to follow, and an afternoon 

concert at 2:00 pm. All are welcome! No service in 

Rosetown. 

Youth Announcements 
-Senior High Camping! Wednesday July 23- July 25 
– For Grade 9-12s. St. Malo Provincial Park. Contact 
Pastor Gerry 204-362-7262 for more details or to 
register! Deadline for registration is June 1. Cost 
$50. 

-June 12 is the youth windup at BMC!                    
Grade 6’s are invited! 

 


